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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/015548-2023 

Planning

Market Interest Day - Submarine Disposal

Submarine Delivery Agency

F01: Prior information notice

Prior information only  

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-015548

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-03d2eb  

Published 1 June 2023, 12:53pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

Submarine Delivery Agency

Holderness House,51-61 Clifton Street

LONDON

EC2A4DW

Contact

Martin Hitchcox

Email

Martin.Hitchcox100@MOD.GOV.UK

Telephone

+44 3001556557

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/015548-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/015548-2023
mailto:Martin.Hitchcox100@MOD.GOV.UK
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Country

United Kingdom

Region code

UK - United Kingdom

Justification for not providing organisation identifier

Not on any register

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/submarine-delivery-agency

I.3) Communication

Additional information can be obtained from the above-mentioned address

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Ministry or any other national or federal authority

I.5) Main activity

Defence

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/submarine-delivery-agency
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Market Interest Day - Submarine Disposal

Reference number

61606792

II.1.2) Main CPV code

75221000 - Military defence services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

The Ministry of Defence (MOD) is holding a Submarine Disposal Capability market interest
day to engage with potential suppliers who could establish an enduring and resilient
submarine disposal capability.

Please follow the attached link to the Defence Sourcing Portal to register for the event.

https://contracts.mod.uk/esop/guest/go/opportunity/detail?opportunityId=56367

Please note that this is not a call for competition or a procurement exercise. This is an
opportunity for the MOD to better understand the supplier market and for potential
suppliers to provide feedback at a formative stage of the process.

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.2) Description

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

35512000 - Submarines

https://contracts.mod.uk/esop/guest/go/opportunity/detail?opportunityId=56367
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50243000 - Demolition services of ships

90521000 - Radioactive waste treatment services

90523000 - Toxic waste disposal services except radioactive waste and contaminated soil

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UK - United Kingdom

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

Submarine Disposal Capability Market Interest Day

The Ministry of Defence (MOD) is holding a Submarine Disposal Capability market interest
day on 6 July 2023.

Hosted by the Director General Nuclear of the MOD and the Chief Executive Officer of the
Submarine Delivery Agency, this is an important step towards establishing an enduring and
resilient submarine disposal capability.

The Submarine Disposal Capability Project has been established to inform a strategic
investment decision. It will exploit lessons from the current Submarine Dismantling Project
and the ongoing work in Devonport, encourage innovation and establish an enduring nuclear
submarine disposal capability. Once established, this intergenerational capability will
dispose of the UK's retired nuclear submarines and improve value for money for the UK
taxpayer.

Submarine disposal is considered across five core pillars:

• Preparation for disposal.

• Defueling.

• Dismantling.

• Recycling.

• Waste management.

The purpose of the market interest day is to:
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• Ensure awareness of the totality of the proposed submarine disposal capability.

• Gauge the market's appetite, capacity and capabilities to dispose of retired nuclear
submarines.

• Provide the opportunity to discuss and inform the approach to submarine disposal.

• Outline the MOD plans for future engagement.

Please note that this is not a call for competition or a procurement exercise. This is an
opportunity for the MOD to better understand the supplier market and for potential
suppliers to provide feedback at a formative stage of the process.

II.2.14) Additional information

How to Apply

To attend the event, you must complete the attached form (see link below) and send a copy
to SDA-SDC@mod.gov.uk no later than 1700 on 14 June 2023.

https://contracts.mod.uk/esop/guest/go/opportunity/detail?opportunityId=56367

Please note that this event will be hosted in-person. The location will be confirmed in the
joining instructions. Please do not make any travel arrangements until you have received
confirmation from MOD that your registration has been approved.

Please be aware:

• Depending on interest, we may limit attendees per company.

• All attendees must be UK Nationals.

Please note that this is not a call for competition or a procurement exercise. This is an
opportunity for the MOD to better understand the supplier market and for potential
suppliers to provide feedback at a formative stage of the process.

II.3) Estimated date of publication of contract notice

1 August 2024

mailto:SDA-SDC@mod.gov.uk
https://contracts.mod.uk/esop/guest/go/opportunity/detail?opportunityId=56367
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Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes
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